RE: Public Notice Publication
To Public Notice Department of the Advocate

Please publish the attached notice in the Public Notices section of your newspaper on or before
January 20, 2019. This notice is to run one time only. Correction of formatting errors prior to
publication is requested. For payment purposes, please send the invoice and Affidavit of
Publication to: ‘

LA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
PO BOX 4303
BATON ROUGE, LA 70821-4303

If you have any questions, you may contact Ms. Melissa Vizinat, Environmental Project
Coordinator, at (225) 219-1821. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Melissa Vizinat

Environmental Project Coordinator
LDEQ Financial Services

Trust Fund Section



PUBLIC NOTICE

The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality announces the following date for the
meeting of the Louisiana Motor Fuels Underground Storage Tank Trust Fund Advisory Board:

Thursday, February 21,2019  1:00 P.M.

The meeting will be conducted in the Galvez Building, 602 North Fifth Street, Baton Rouge,
Louisiana 70802, in the Oliver Pollock Room (#C-111).

Questions regarding the meeting can be directed to Ms. Melissa Vizinat, Environmental Project
Coordinator, at (225) 219-1821.



